
 

Meeting of the Board of Warden and Burgesses 
Unapproved Minutes November 7, 2022 

THE BOROUGH OF WOODMONT 
128 Kings Highway 

Woodmont, Connecticut 06460 
 
The meeting of the Board and Burgesses of the Borough of Woodmont was held on 
Monday, November 7, 2022 at Woodmont Borough Hall. 
 
Burgess Rockwell called the meeting to order at 8:10 P.M.   
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Approval of Minutes 
The Board reviewed and approved the October 3, 2022 minutes. 
 
Freeholders I 
Cherie Malona would like the Borough to support having a holiday house decorating 
contest that she would organize.  Burgess Rockwell suggested connecting with WCRA 
and Sue Hunt to work out the logistics of holding this. 
Rich Borer was looking for an update on the status of the camper on Beach Avenue 
which is typically moved during the summer but has returned now that it is fall. 
Constable Bozso stated he will be addressing this in his report and it will be taken care 
of. 
 
Report of the Tax Collector:  
No Report 
 
Report of the Warden:  
Voting for funding request and justification during new business. 
 
Report of the Constable:  
A house was egged on Beach Avenue, police responded to the incident but there was no one 
there by the time they arrived. 
A resident was egged while walking her dog from a small Toyota, it is believed to be the 
same persons responsible as the house. 
Constable Bozso will be speaking with the resident who has the camper on their property 
on Beach Avenue and let them know it needs to be moved ASAP and cannot be there. 
 
Report of the Clerk:   
Upcoming Borough Events are Jukebox Bingo on November 10 and Holiday Craft Fair on 
December 10. 
A new Cub Scout troop will be forming in the Borough with a recruitment event and first 
meeting in the next few weeks. 
 
Report of the Treasurer:  



 

Checks circulating tonight. 

 
 
 
Committee Reports: 
Planning and Zoning:  
No Report. 
 
Police and Safety:  
No Report. 
 
House:  
Apple Valley was onsite to winterize the lawn. 
Jerry has been doing projects at the hall and fixing things. 



 

Burgess Rockwell is working with Charms on getting the new keys working, they may need 
to be replaced. 
 
Street Lighting: 
Hawley and Dunbar streetlight was fixed. 
 
Beaches: 
No Report.  
 
Public Works: 
No Report 
 
Finance:  
No Report. 
 
Library:  
No Report 
 
Beautification Committee:  
Trees have been planted in front of the library, Public Works will have to move some 
around. 
Public Works will trim the library tree so lights can be put up. 
 
Approval of Bills 
Bills are being sent around to be approved and checks signed. 
 
Old Business 
In January of 2022 $1,350.00 and 20 hours of community service was agreed apon by The 
Borough and the person who destroyed the Woodmont sign.  It is to be on record that he has 
only paid $200 and that a criminal action cannot be taken but small claims is possible.  
The Board approved the proposed budget and asking the City of Milford for an increased 
rebate for the upcoming paving of Kings Highway. 
 
Freeholders II. 
Cherie Malona inquired if the City of Milford did not agree to the increased rebate would 
that impact residents.  Burgess Rockwell explained that reserve funds would be utilized for 
the project. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:35pm 
 

Minutes taken by Rebecca Flynn 

 

 


